
April 30, 2019 

Legal Advertisement 

Kennebec Valley 
Community College 
 
Is requesting bids for 
the sale of our flock of forty-four 
(44) sheep (seventeen (17) breeding 
ewes, and twenty-nine (27) lambs).  
Sheep must be moved no later than 
May 17th 2019.  To receive 
additional information or to 
schedule a site visit, contact 
Elizabeth Fortin at  
efortin@kvcc.me.edu 
or call 453-5858.  Bids should be 
sent to Elizabeth Fortin,   
Director of Workforce Training, 
KVCC, 92 Western  
Ave., Fairfield, ME 04937 by  
2:00 p.m. on May 8th, 2019.  
Late bids will not be accepted.  
KVCC reserves the right to accept  
or reject any and all bids. 
 
 
 


